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FLASH  

 
AIR FORCE ACADEMY SE ASIA MEMORIAL PAVILION 

C-141 Plaque 

Some of our members came from C-141s and others went to C-141s after their gunship tour.  We want to 

provide those aircrew members an opportunity to contribute to this project, if they wish.  NOTE:  The C-

141 plaque will be close to our AC-119 plaque. 

In recognition of those USAFA graduates and all who participated in C-141 Starlifter operations in support 

of the Vietnam War, we would like to place a C-141 a plaque on the Wall of Aircraft in the SE Asia Memorial 

Pavilion.  This 20”x20” forged bronze plaque will be designed by Jim Nance (USAFA Class of ’71). The cost 

of casting the plaque will be approximately $6,000.  We will be using the Custom Ink t-shirt company’s 

fundraising program to manage the donations.  All funds will go directly towards the purchase of the 

plaque and the upgrade and maintenance of the USAFA Southeast Asia Memorial Pavilion.  To watch the 

video, donate or buy a C-141 plaque t-shirt, click on the link below.  If you have any questions, call Roy 

Davis at (253)549-2044. 

VIDEO/DONATION/T-SHIRT ORDER FORM 

 

 

https://www.customink.com/fundraising/c-141-plaque-for-the-usafa-sea-memorial-pavilion
https://www.customink.com/fundraising/c-141-plaque-for-the-usafa-sea-memorial-pavilion

